Ben and Marie Muldoon
’ C/Jurc/z-P[anterd to the Deaf in Romania

Training men in the local church

| to reach the silent world.
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Ben, Marie
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This September is our S-year anniversary since we presented at our first deputation meeting as
“Muldoons to Romania!” We like to celebrate this month with an annual summary, rejoicing in some
key hlghhghts of the past year:

Marie completed 420 hours of language school in December (her goal) and Ben completed 480
hours of class (his goal) in June!

Ben took a 2-week trip to India with our mission’s director in January.

Our 4™ child, Victor, was born in February!

Ben began teaching a weekly Bible study in Romanian to 5 young people in our home in March.
Ben preached his first sermon in Romanian in April.
Ben began preaching weekly in Romanian in June.

In August, Ben accepted the position

independent Baptist Church where we have been attending for a year!

The Bible

study that
Ben has been
j teaching in
our home on a
weekly basis
d since March is
progressing well. The 5 college-aged
Romanians have come to our home on
additional days to ask Ben more questions
and attend church with us. Their questions
range from Bible trivia to how to face some
more personal, current life trials with a
biblical perspective. Two of the young men
also joined Ben for a few hours of prayer
one afternoon in August so they could learn
how to improve their own prayer life. It is
exciting to watch God change people from
the inside out!

Sending Church:

Stanley Heights Baptist Church

1512 McBrien Rd, Chattanooga, TN 37412
Dr. Brent Baughman

StanleyHeights.org

(423) 867-8060

of interim pastor at the local Romanian

God has recently — though unexpectedly

— led Ben to take an interim pastorate &5
position at a local church we’ve been attending. After 20
years of faithful service, the Lord led the former pastor
to take a teaching position in China. Ben’s role will
terminate once a new pastor is established, or we return
to the USA for furlough in 2027, whichever comes first.
During this time, we are focused on strengthening the
congregation and organizing both the facilities and the
ministries in preparation for the future. Please pray for
wisdom, pray for continued growth in the language, and
pray that God would raise up the right man at the right
time to take over this church. This

experience will be invaluable when starting E
a Deaf church in a few years! For more
information see our recent BLOG

post on our website “An Unexpected
Adventure” or scan the QR code here:

Developing and Deploying Deaf Disciplers
MuldoonsdD@swmi.org ® 864-395-0836

www.muldoons4d.com

Please forward to:
Silent Word Ministries

Checks: SWM - Designate: Muldoon
PO Box 889, Trenton, GA 30752
Silentword.org/give

706-657-8000
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